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December 14, 2020 

 

          DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 

Aluminaire House Foundation, Inc. 

c/o Mr. Mark H. Davis 

225 S. Avenida Caballeros #315 

Palm Springs, CA 92262 

 

Dear Mr. Davis, 

 

The Palm Springs Preservation Foundation believes the assembly and display of the historic 

Aluminaire House (1931, Albert Frey and A. Lawrence Kocher) in Palm Springs will 

reinforce the city’s international reputation as a mecca for modernist architecture.   

 

Recently, the PSPF board of directors unanimously agreed to substantially support the efforts 

of the Aluminaire House Foundation, a New York not-for-profit corporation (ID #4042789; 

EIN 452475132) which is also a registered California corporation (CCN #C3714772).   

 

To that end, PSPF hereby awards a grant of $100,000 to the Aluminaire House Foundation, 

Inc., for the assembly and display of the Aluminaire House.  This grant is subject to the 

following conditions: 

 

Should the Aluminaire House Foundation fail to assemble and display the Aluminaire 

House in Palm Springs, California, by December 31, 2023, PSPF requests the return 

of all grant monies.  For the purposes of this grant, the determination as to what 

constitutes a failure to assemble and display the Aluminaire House will be solely 

within the discretion of the PSPF board of directors.  Additionally, no PSPF grant 

monies will be used to compensate any Aluminaire House Foundation officer, 

director, or board member. 

 

We are proud to be part of the future success of the Aluminaire House.  If you require any 

additional information, please contact PSPF board member Ron Marshall at (760) 837-7117 

or info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

  
Gary Johns    

President   

http://www.pspreservationfoundation.org/

